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Gov. Scott Abandons Jobs by Killing High Speed Rail in Florida 
 

WASHINGTON, DC – Edward Wytkind, President of the Transportation Trades Department, 
AFL-CIO (TTD), issued the following statement regarding Gov. Rick Scott’s decision to reject 
federal high speed rail funding for Florida: 

 
“For the 12 percent of Floridians who remain unemployed, Gov. Scott’s decision to kill 
high speed rail in Florida is tragic. Rather than using these investments to create as 
many as 48,000 good jobs and modernize the state’s transportation system, Gov. Scott 
has elected to reject these funds. He has chosen to send these investments to other 
states that are serious about creating jobs and embracing progress. The governor’s 
decision is a major setback for the people of Florida, and for Americans who are 
starving for good jobs and better transportation.”  

### 

The Transportation Trades Department, AFL-CIO, represents 32 member unions in the aviation, rail, 
transit, trucking, highway, longshore, maritime and related industries. For more information, visit 
www.ttd.org.  
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